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5 September 2025 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Year 4 Science Workshop 

 

Year 4 have planned an exciting practical chemistry based workshop. This ‘Water Cycle’ 

investigation is related to our states of matter topic. The purpose of the workshop will be to 

teach children about fair testing and changes of states from liquid to gas and back again.  

 

All classes will attend the workshop on Friday 19th September. The cost of this workshop is 

£7.50 which covers the visiting scientist and all the materials the children will be using during 

the workshop. In the unlikely event that the costs cannot be covered by contributions, the 

trip will be cancelled. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium the school can support you. 

Payments to be paid via Arbor > Trips > Year 4 Science Workshop by Friday 19th September 

at the latest.  

 

Please send payment via Arbor. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Year 4 team 
 

 
 


